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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
Thank you! 
This Friday is the final day of school for students and I look back at our school’s achievements throughout the year with 
great pride. Each and every one of our students deserve praise for the progress they have made throughout the year, 
and for the way in which they have conducted themselves in 2017. Congratulations one and all! 
I am lucky enough to work with the most amazing teachers and SASS staff who always put student interests front and 
centre. Thank you Team Tomerong! 
Finally, thank you for the ongoing support you continue to give the school. We are very fortunate to work within such a 
supportive and family focussed school community.  
 
Good Luck Year 6 

 

This Friday we say goodbye to an amazing group of Year 6 students. It has been a 
pleasure watching Jemma, Tyran, Lola, Kalani, Bree, Daniel, Riley, Simone, Caleb, 
Josh, Matthew, Saphira and Iden develop into confident school leaders and I know 
they will all go on to do great things. Best wishes to other students and their families 
who will be moving on from Tomerong School. Remember, you will always be a part 
of the Tomerong family. Tomorrow the school will formally come together to briefly 
farewell Year 6 as they ring the bell for the final time. Parents are welcome to join us 
in the COLA at 2.50pm. 
 

Happy Holidays 
We wish all our students and their families a safe and happy holiday break surrounded by loved ones. School returns for 
students on Tuesday 30 January. Kindergarten’s first full day is Thursday 1 February, although Kindergarten parents 
are reminded that their child will have a ‘Best Start’ appointment in the days before their first full day. 
 
Have a fantastic festive season with your loved ones.  

Rod White 
Principal  

SCHOOL TERM DATES 
2017 

Term 4 - Monday 9 October - Friday 15 December 
 

2018 
 Term 1 - Tuesday 30 January - Friday 13 April 

Term 2 - Tuesday 1 May - Friday 6 July 
Term 3 - Tuesday 24 July - Friday 28 September 

COMING EVENTS 
2017 and 2018 

WEEK 10 

Thu 14 Dec -SRC Talent Quest 

Fri 15 Dec -Last Day of Term 4 for Students 

TERM 1 - WEEK 1 - 2018 

Mon 29 Jan  -Staff Development Day - Pupil Free 
-Uniform Pool Open 9am - 12pm 

Tue 30 Jan -Years 1 - 6 Resume School 
-Uniform Pool Open 9am - 12pm 

Thu 1 Feb -Kindergarten Commences 

SCHOOL SECURITY 
 

Over the school holidays, if you see someone in the school grounds that you don’t think 
should be there, please call School Security on 1300 880 021 

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/
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Congratulations to the following students who have 
earned an Achievement Award: 

TERM 4 

Maroon Achievement Awards (Eight Tall Trees) 

KD - Bradley and Ella 

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 

1F - Jaya 

2M - Riley B, James, Axel and Bailey 

Blue Achievement Awards (Sixteen Tall Trees) 

KD - Olivia, Cooper, Carey, Deegan and Savannah 

1F - Lily, Iluka and Scarlette 

2-3K - Alana, Layla, Mia, Molly, Charlotte and 
Bonnie 

4-5M - Henry, Jordan, Tarlia, Nate, Eleanor, Sophie, 
Harry, Jett, Matilda and Samantha 

2017 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 

DATE VOLUNTEER 

Fri 15 Dec Rebecca 

P&C NEWS 
Canteen 
Just a reminder that this Friday, 15 December is the last 
canteen day for 2017. There will only be sandwiches, 
wraps and ice blocks available for lunch and recess items 
will be limited. 
Lorraine 
Canteen Co-ordinator 

KINDER NEWS 
Thank You Mr Dilley 
Kindergarten would like to thank Mr Dilley from Little Legs 
Plumbing Services for his generous donation for the 
purchase of books. These books were gifts for our 
Kindergarten students which were handed out at our 
Presentation Assembly last week. 

OFFICE NEWS 
Leisure Sport Outstanding Payments 
As we are coming to the end of the year, we are required 
to finalise payments for the Leisure Sport activities. If 
your child has an outstanding payment for Leisure Sport, 
would you please insure that payments are returned to 
school by  Friday 15 December. Thank you. 
 

We would like to wish all our students and families a very 
Merry Christmas and a happy holiday. 
Marg Blair 

LIBRARY NEW 

Summer at Nowra Library! 

Please find below some of the wonderful activities that 
Nowra Library have planned for Summer 2017-18.  

 

 
Bring your friends and family to a 
Summer of board game magic at 

Nowra Library! 
We have games for 2, 4 and 6 

players. Just ask at the desk when 
you come in!  

 
 

 

For any further information on any of the programs, you 
can contact the library on 4429 3705 or email 
library@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au.  See you at the library.  
 

Mrs Darby 

mailto:library@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au


 

 

 


